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Friday 2nd February ‘18 

“So we fix our eyes not on what is seen, but on what is unseen, since what is 

seen is temporary, but what is unseen is eternal”  Corinthians 4:18 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Visit to St Paul’s Cathedral  

School councillors in Key Stage 2 and the head boy and head 

girl (along with their deputies) visited St Paul’s Cathedral for a 

special service celebrating all the Church of England schools 

that exist in the London and Greater London area. Children were 

joined by teachers and they sang a series of hymns together, 

listened to different speakers and reflected on our individual 

school communities. 

 

Year 3 Trip to the British Library 

Last week, Year 3 went on a magical trip to The British Library. 

The ‘History of Magic’ exhibition gave the children an 

opportunity to create spells, mix potions and design their very own mythical creatures. It was 

fantastic to see the children including these creations in their own stories when we returned 

to school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newly launched QPCS Alumni programme 

QPCS are looking for any ex-students so they can join the newly launched QPCS Alumni 

programme. By joining ex-students will have access to lots of information about events and 

news at the school, as well as news of reunions and access to archives full of photos and 

memories. It also provides an opportunity to visit the school and give something back to the 

current students. 

  

If you, or any of your family went there, please email alumni@qpcs.brent.sch.uk with your 

details. Thank you. 
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Coding camp with Cypher Coders! 

Coming to Princess Frederica this half term, Coding camp with Cypher Coders! 

At our camps children can expect to plan, design, build and code various hands-on take-

home projects. 

They will have healthy snacks, off-screen fun and a sweat shirt to take home. 

Code Camp is also open to non-Freds kids, so bring your friends along, and book with the 

code “siblinglove” for 10% off each child! 

 

Follow the link for more info on camp content: 

 

https://www.cyphercoders.com/camps/kensal-rise 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Prayer 

Father God, 

Please help us during challenging times. Provide us with the strength that is needed to sup-

port those in the greatest of need. Guide us in difficult times so we remember all that is 

wonderful. Be a friend when all else seems lonely.  

Amen 
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Class W/B: 15th January ‘18 W/B: 22nd January ‘18 

Reception France Ali Najem for his effort in reading and 

writing. 
Freya Gordon-Lennox for her effort in 

PE, moving on her hands and feet. 
Reception Paris Bella Brandt for fantastic sounding out 

during phonics lessons. 
Raffi Ghosh for making lovely  

sentences in literacy and using  

connectives to extend his sentences too. 
Year 1 Ottawa Mariana Cazelotto for working hard on 

her writing since beginning of year and 

making good progress. 

Leo Smith-Nield for working very hard 

on his concentration. 

Year 1 Canada Henry Melville for working hard in all 

areas. 
Khloe Varsani for showing excellent 

listening and behaviour in class. 
Year 2 Washington Lara Morgan for making a good effort 

to edit and improve her writing. 
Elshe Potgieter for writing an excellent, 

neat, organised information report. 
Year 2 USA Hugo Hull for the improvement in his 

writing. 
Luke Thornton for always working hard 

and putting in a lot of effort into every 

lesson. 

Year 3 Australia Isaac Hill for writing a fantastic  

adventure story using adjectives. 
Safa Khan for making excellent effort 

and progress in maths. 
Year 3 Canberra Prosper Osaje for his effort and focus 

in maths. 
Lachlan Kennedy for making a con-

scious effort to improve his  

handwriting. 

Year 4 New Zealand The whole class for putting up a  

sterling performance in their class  

assembly. 

Jack Des Mazery for working  

incredibly hard to accurately work out 

the area and perimeter of complex 

shapes. 
Year 4 Wellington Arthur KG for always showing our 

school value endurance, not just in his 

class work, but in all areas of school. 

Whole Class for working hard towards 

an incredible class assembly. 

Year 5 Lisbon Cameron Robinson for writing a  

well-researched non chronological 

report. 

Grace Bennett for writing a fantastic 

diary entry from the perspective of the 

main character of the class novel. 

Year 5 Portugal Bella Nugent for showing excellent 

listening skills and displaying good 

manners in class.  

Said Marmari for working very hard in 

maths throughout the year. 

Year 6 Russia Yusuf Sharfadin for excellent progress 

in chess ability and strong performance 

in recent league matches. 

Matilda Easterby for improving her 

writing and always being willing to 

help out in class. 

Year 6 Moscow Benjamin Lunt for being polite, kind 

and friendly. Always helping around 

the classroom. 

Kumba Dudu-Bona for always trying 

her best and maintaining high standards 

of work. 
Music   Danae Langlais-John-Jules for  

consistent excellent achievement in 

music. 
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